
Dublin Conservation Commission 

DRAFT MINUTES 

June 26, 2023 

5 PM Teams On-Line Meeting 

Members attending:   Katy Wardlaw,  June Brening, Maria Finnegan and John Morris. 

Others in attendance: Sharon Monahan (5:15) 

John appointed Katy as full voting member, making a quorum. 

The commissioners discussed the proposed work relying on the application and information received at 

the previous meeting (June 14). Katy made a motion that “The Conservation Commission should 

approve the Minimum Expedited Permit Application for the Devinne Revocable Trust”. Maria seconded 

the motion. John made an amendment to change “approve” to “sign”. The motion was passed 

unanimously as amended. 

Sharon then joined the meeting, apologizing for being late due to technical difficulties. The 

commissioners reviewed the discussion and got confirmation on silt fencing, location of steps and 

concrete pad and the fact that no work was being done in the water body (Frost Pond). Questions were 

raised as to whether a bobcat type piece of equipment would be used due to the heaviness of stone 

steps, but Sharon was unsure of the actual process being employed by the contractor. 

Sharon also mentioned that the DES rules were amended during the COVID-19 emergency so that 

Conservation Commission signature was no longer needed for an expedited application. She apologized 

for not informing us in time to cancel the meeting. 

Adjourn at 5:26 PM 

Respectfully submitted, John Morris, Secretary 


